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 PISCATAWAY OFFICE
OPEN FOR 

APPOINTMENTS
AS THE RESTRICTIONS CAUSED BY THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC ARE EASED BY NEW
JERSEY, OUR PISCATAWAY OFFICE HAS RE-OPENED AND WE ARE NOW SEEING
CLIENTS BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.  THEREFORE, YOU MAY ONLY ENTER OUR
PISCATAWAY OFFICE IF YOU HAVE A PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED APPOINTMENT.

ALL PERSONS WHO ENTER THE OFFICE WILL BE ASKED HEALTH SCREENING
QUESTIONS AND WILL HAVE THEIR TEMPERATURE TAKEN THROUGH A NO TOUCH
THERMOMETER BEFORE ANY APPOINTMENT WILL TAKE PLACE.  FURTHER, MASKS
WILL BE REQUIRED TO BE WORN FOR ALL IN-OFFICE APPOINTMENTS AND HAND
SANITIZER IS AVAILABLE.

WE ARE NOW WORKING FROM BOTH OUR PISCATAWAY OFFICE AND FROM OUR
HOME OFFICES.  IN ADDITION TO OUR IN-OFFICE APPOINTMENTS WE ARE ALSO
ABLE TO MEET WITH OUR CURRENT CLIENTS AND POTENTIAL NEW CLIENTS VIA
VIDEO OR TELEPHONE CONFERENCING.  WE WILL BE AVAILABLE DURING THE
NORMAL WORKING HOURS OF 9:30AM - 5PM AND WE CAN BE REACHED AS
FOLLOWS:

VIA PHONE:
MICHAEL P. OTTO - 732-981-9499
JOYCE DWOJESKI - 732-981-9559

VIA EMAIL:
MICHAEL P. OTTO - motto@ottolawoffice.com
JOYCE DWOJESKI - jdwojeski@ottolawoffice.com 

WE CELEBRATE BEING ABLE TO PERSONALLY INTERACT WITH OUR CLIENTS AGAIN.

PLEASE BE SAFE AS WE ADJUST TO RE-OPENING OUR STATE.


